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COVID-19 Update (14) – Work Packs – 29/04/2020 

 
To our Cobar PS School Community, 
 
It was great to see so many smiling happy faces open doors today -  

• Work packs went out on today, and from there the Tuesdays of Weeks 3, 5, 7 and 9 
• Work packs will be broken into 2 booklets, 
• Each booklet will be 1 week worth of work, 
• Week 1 booklet can be returned from the Friday of Week 1 until the Tuesday of Week 2, 
• Week 2 booklet can be returned from the Friday of Week 2 until the Tuesday of Week 3, 
• Week 3 and 4 booklets will go out Tuesday Week 3 and will include Week 1’s marked work, 
• Week 3 booklet can be returned from the Friday of Week 3 until the Tuesday of Week 4, 
• Week 4 booklet can be returned from the Friday of Week 4 until the Tuesday of Week 5, 
• Week 5 and 6 booklets will go out Tuesday Week 5 and will include Week 2 and 3’s marked work, 
• This rotation will continue for the rest of the term, 
• There is a detailed schedule for completion of work included in each pack. How much time to spend on 

each activity, what days to do each activity, an overall day by day timetable to help space out work, 
 
If your child comes to school, please send then with the work pack. 
 
Enquiries about any of the above can be directed to myself. 
 
Remember, accurate information can be found at: 

• https://www.health.gov.au/news/health-alerts/novel-coronavirus-2019-ncov-health-alert 
• https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Pages/default.aspx 
• https://education.nsw.gov.au/ 

 
Continue to look out for each other and those we know might be vulnerable in our Cobar community. Our school 
remains open and safe and will continue to provide the best educational outcomes possible for any students who 
attend. 
 
Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 
Cobar Public School 
29th April 2020 
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